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March 3, 2015 
 
To:  2015-16 OBC Student’s Parents 
Cc:  DYE Committee 
 
Re:  Final Outbound Parent Orientation, Saturday, May 9, 2015 
        Time – 11:30 AM to 3:00 PM – Lunch will be provided 
 
At:  Tualatin High School 
       22300 SW Boones Ferry Rd. 
       Tualatin, OR 97062 
 
We are holding the final outbound parent orientation not in conjunction with the District 
Conference weekend.  Please arrive at Tualatin High School by 11:30 AM, Saturday, 
May 9. We will be meeting in the main hall on the North side of the school. We will have 
signs directing you. You will have lunch and talk with the Rebound Parents.  The 
Rebound Parents were in your position exactly one year ago and they now have the 
most recent information about the country your son or daughter is headed to.  Some of 
the parents might have just returned from visiting their son or daughter overseas. 
 
The Rebound Parents will leave and we will have the travel agency there and will break 
into Country Groups for further discussions. We should finish no later than 3:00 PM.  
Your son/daughter will be required to attend.  
 
As discussed during the in home orientation this is a required event for at least 
one parent, preferably both. 
 
I will need you to RSVP with the number of family members coming for lunch so we will 
have a count to give the facility. Please email the number of people attending to me by 
May 1.  
 
Questions?  Please contact your country officer or myself. 
 
Thank you. See you there. 
 
Yours in Rotary Service, 
Steve Schwab, Chairman 2012-15 
Rotary District 5100 YE Committee 
steve@sunsetgarbage.com  


